Greetings from Barney!



Dear Primary 1GM,

Hello! How are you? It has been a long time since I have seen you all and I am missing you. I had so much fun and so many adventures when I had my sleepovers at your houses. I always loved playing with you at school too.

I have been staying with Mrs Maclean recently and she has done a good job of looking after me. She even makes me my favourite snack – toast and honey. Yum yum!



We have had to stay at home a lot but we have still had a good time. We have played games together like snakes and ladders and twister - twister is a bit hard for me because my arms and legs are quite short!

I have also explored all around Mrs Maclean's local area by going on lots of walks down by the beach where she lives. Mrs Maclean usually carries me in her rucksack with my head sticking out so I can see where we are. I have enjoyed being out and about in the fresh air.

I hope that you have been staying safe and keeping busy at home too. Could you draw me a picture of something you have enjoyed doing recently? Perhaps you could write a little about it too? I'm sure your grown up will help you.

Lots of love and faraway hugs,

Your class bear, Barney